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Howdy,

None of your websites allow me to directly respond to this issue. So, I am hoping you will
forward to whomever or whatever is needed to make a comment.

A a retired NASA environmental manager and an avid backpacker and wilderness explorer, I ask you to retain the
wilderness character in Alaska intended by the Wilderness Act.

Cabins don’t belong in designated Wilderness, period; in fact, I submit that they violate
Federal Law. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and phase out ANILCA
cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness, and
to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

I have much experience with other Wilderness Areas where similar cabins exist. I ensure you
that they are indeed intrusive and out-of-character with the wilderness experience. Please
remove them. Thanks,

Dan Morgan

Lynnwood, Wa
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